SUITE 1008 RIDGLEA BANK BLDG. 6300 RIDGLEA PLACE FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76116 TELEPHONE: (817) 731-2193

September 12, 1978

Mr. Frank T. Chavez
Deputy Inspector
State of New Mexico
Engergy and Minerals Department
Oil Conservation Division
Aztec District Office
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Shar-Alan Oil Company Emma McDaniel #2

G-22-24N-1W

Shar-Alan Oil Company Lillian State #2-X P-2-24N-1W

Dear Mr. Chavez:

Reference our recent telephone conversation and your letter of September 7, 1978 I am enclosing form C-103 on both of the above captioned wells.

A copy of your letter and instructions and the C-103's have been forwarded to our field supervisor, Mr. Albert Owen, P. O. Box 1, Lindrith, New Mexico 87029 (area 505-774-6672), as he will be in charge of having the work done.

If there are any changes to be made in our filings or other information required please contact either this office or Mr. Owen or both.

We are also filing Form 9-331 with the United States Department of the Interior, Geological Survey Department. We did not know if this was necessary but thought it would be best to do so as we think all of our New Mexico Field is Federal.

Any further assistance you can give us regarding plugging and abandoning of these wells will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

(Mrs.) Joyce B. Sparks

cc: Shar Alan Oil Company G. A. Talbert, Inc.

